
Life and Work – July 28, 2024 
 
Away on Holiday: Our Office Administrator Stephanie will be away  on holidays from 
July 16th to August 20th, 2024. Our summer student Rachael Murphy will be covering 
the office in her absence.  
 
Are you planning a road trip this summer? Or have to visit any provincial 
locations for work? If so, please take as many pictures as possible! We will be 
compiling them and creating a 2025 Scenes of Newfoundland and Labrador calendar 
that will be available for purchase in October (more details regarding the sale will be 
given later in the year). This is your chance to brag to friends and family that you are 
now a published photographer! So get out there and explore.......we can't wait to see  
all your talent.  
 
Bridges to Hope: Bridges to Hope is currently running a “Bag to School” Program to 
support K-12 students in our community. This program ensures hundreds of students 
go back to class in September with a backpack custom-filled with the supplies they 
need for a successful school year. For anyone wanting more information about the 
program and how to donate, there are brochures available at the church office.  
 
 
Caution - Construction:  
The construction has started on Elizabeth Avenue. When coming to the church,  
please use the back entrance of the church on Paton Street to avoid the construction 
and detours. 
 
Parking Permits Required: We have been informed by MUN parking enforcement that 
there have been incidents of high school students and other people parking in our 
parking spaces. Due to this, parking enforcement will actively be monitoring our parking 
lot. We have been asked to provide temporary parking permits to our visitors of the 
church during weekdays. This will help indicate to MUN parking enforcement who is a 
visitor of the church and who is not. 
 
When visiting the church, please see the church office for your temporary parking 
permit. Thank you. 

 

2024 Cemetery Memorial Services 
 

Foxtrap (Dunns Hill Road) – July 28, 2024 

Memorial Gardens (Beaumont Hamel Way) – July 29, 2024 at 7PM 

Foxtrap (Church Road) – August 4, 2024 

Salvation Army (Blackmarsh) – August 7, 2024 

Please note: In the event of inclement weather, the services will move ahead to 7 P.M. 
the next evening. 


